
THIS MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED
The next scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, March 28th, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. MST

Special Accommodations for the hearing or visually impaired will be made upon a request to the office of 
Murray City Recorder (801-264-2662). We would appreciate notification two working days prior to the 
meeting. TTY is Relay Utah at #711.

Committee Members may participate in the meeting via telephonic communication. If a Committee 
Member does participate via telephonic communication, the Committee Member will be on speakerphone. 
The speakerphone will be amplified so that the other Committee Members and all other persons present in 
the Conference Room will be able to hear all discussions.

At least 24 hours prior to the meeting, a copy of the foregoing notice was sent to the City Recorder to post 
in conspicuous view in the front foyer of the Murray City Center, Murray, Utah. A copy of this notice was 
also posted on Murray City's internet website www.murray.utah.gov and the state noticing website at http://
pmn.utah.gov.
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